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Dear Members of the Committee,  

My name is Amanda Pham Haines and I am the Anti-Displacement PDX Coalition 

Director and Unite Oregon's Housing Justice Manager. I am enthusiastically in 

support of healthcare equity. I encourage representatives to Vote YES on SB 1578 

because health, and access to healthcare is more important now than ever. Our 

healthcare interpreters deserve support and their health matters too! We need more 

attention on this issue and need to take steps now towards filling gaps in access! 


